
  accompany 4863 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  accompany 4863 # sunago {soon-ag'-o}; from 4862 and 71; to
lead together, i.e. collect or convene; specifically, to
entertain (hospitably): -- + {accompany}, assemble (selves,
together), bestow, come together, gather (selves together, up,
together), lead into, resort, take in.[ql

  assemble 4863 # sunago {soon-ag'-o}; from 4862 and 71; to lead
together, i.e. collect or convene; specifically, to entertain
(hospitably): -- + accompany, {assemble} (selves, together),
bestow, come together, gather (selves together, up, together),
lead into, resort, take in.[ql

  assembly 4864 # sunagoge {soon-ag-o-gay'}; from (the
reduplicated form of) 4863; an assemblage of persons;
specifically, a Jewish "synagogue" (the meeting or the place);
by analogy, a Christian church: -- {assembly}, congregation,
synagogue.[ql

  bestow 4863 # sunago {soon-ag'-o}; from 4862 and 71; to lead
together, i.e. collect or convene; specifically, to entertain
(hospitably): -- + accompany, assemble (selves, together),
{bestow}, come together, gather (selves together, up, together),
lead into, resort, take in.[ql

  come 4863 # sunago {soon-ag'-o}; from 4862 and 71; to lead
together, i.e. collect or convene; specifically, to entertain
(hospitably): -- + accompany, assemble (selves, together),
bestow, {come} together, gather (selves together, up, together),
lead into, resort, take in.[ql

  congregation 4864 # sunagoge {soon-ag-o-gay'}; from (the
reduplicated form of) 4863; an assemblage of persons;
specifically, a Jewish "synagogue" (the meeting or the place);
by analogy, a Christian church: -- assembly, {congregation},
synagogue.[ql

  gather 1996 # episunago {ep-ee-soon-ag'-o}; from 1909 and 4863;
 to collect upon the same place: -- {gather} (together).[ql

  gather 4863 # sunago {soon-ag'-o}; from 4862 and 71; to lead
together, i.e. collect or convene; specifically, to entertain
(hospitably): -- + accompany, assemble (selves, together),
bestow, come together, {gather} (selves together, up, together),
lead into, resort, take in.[ql

  in 4863 # sunago {soon-ag'-o}; from 4862 and 71; to lead
together, i.e. collect or convene; specifically, to entertain
(hospitably): -- + accompany, assemble (selves, together),
bestow, come together, gather (selves together, up, together),
lead into, resort, take {in}.[ql

  into 4863 # sunago {soon-ag'-o}; from 4862 and 71; to lead
together, i.e. collect or convene; specifically, to entertain
(hospitably): -- + accompany, assemble (selves, together),
bestow, come together, gather (selves together, up, together),
lead {into}, resort, take in.[ql

  lead 4863 # sunago {soon-ag'-o}; from 4862 and 71; to lead
together, i.e. collect or convene; specifically, to entertain
(hospitably): -- + accompany, assemble (selves, together),
bestow, come together, gather (selves together, up, together),
{lead} into, resort, take in.[ql
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  resort 4863 # sunago {soon-ag'-o}; from 4862 and 71; to lead
together, i.e. collect or convene; specifically, to entertain
(hospitably): -- + accompany, assemble (selves, together),
bestow, come together, gather (selves together, up, together),
lead into, {resort}, take in.[ql

  selves 4863 # sunago {soon-ag'-o}; from 4862 and 71; to lead
together, i.e. collect or convene; specifically, to entertain
(hospitably): -- + accompany, assemble (selves, together),
bestow, come together, gather ({selves} together, up, together),
lead into, resort, take in.[ql

  selves 4863 # sunago {soon-ag'-o}; from 4862 and 71; to lead
together, i.e. collect or convene; specifically, to entertain
(hospitably): -- + accompany, assemble ({selves}, together),
bestow, come together, gather (selves together, up, together),
lead into, resort, take in.[ql

  synagogue 4864 # sunagoge {soon-ag-o-gay'}; from (the
reduplicated form of) 4863; an assemblage of persons;
specifically, a Jewish "synagogue" (the meeting or the place);
by analogy, a Christian church: -- assembly, congregation,
{synagogue}.[ql

  take 4863 # sunago {soon-ag'-o}; from 4862 and 71; to lead
together, i.e. collect or convene; specifically, to entertain
(hospitably): -- + accompany, assemble (selves, together),
bestow, come together, gather (selves together, up, together),
lead into, resort, {take} in.[ql

  together 1996 # episunago {ep-ee-soon-ag'-o}; from 1909 and
4863; to collect upon the same place: -- gather ({together}).[ql

  together 4863 # sunago {soon-ag'-o}; from 4862 and 71; to lead
together, i.e. collect or convene; specifically, to entertain
(hospitably): -- + accompany, assemble (selves, together),
bestow, come together, gather (selves together, up, {together}),
lead into, resort, take in.[ql

  together 4863 # sunago {soon-ag'-o}; from 4862 and 71; to lead
together, i.e. collect or convene; specifically, to entertain
(hospitably): -- + accompany, assemble (selves, together),
bestow, come together, gather (selves {together}, up, together),
lead into, resort, take in.[ql

  together 4863 # sunago {soon-ag'-o}; from 4862 and 71; to lead
together, i.e. collect or convene; specifically, to entertain
(hospitably): -- + accompany, assemble (selves, together),
bestow, come {together}, gather (selves together, up, together),
lead into, resort, take in.[ql

  together 4863 # sunago {soon-ag'-o}; from 4862 and 71; to lead
together, i.e. collect or convene; specifically, to entertain
(hospitably): -- + accompany, assemble (selves, {together}),
bestow, come together, gather (selves together, up, together),
lead into, resort, take in.[ql

  up 4863 # sunago {soon-ag'-o}; from 4862 and 71; to lead
together, i.e. collect or convene; specifically, to entertain
(hospitably): -- + accompany, assemble (selves, together),
bestow, come together, gather (selves together, {up}, together),
lead into, resort, take in.[ql
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